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Wednesday 3rd March 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
As you will be aware our planned Autumn term PGL visit for Year 6 pupils had already been 
rescheduled for March 2021. 
 
Unfortunately, it is with great sadness that we now inform you that the PGL visit will not go 
ahead this academic year. I know that this will be disappointing for the children, but I’m sure 
you will understand that it is not safe. This is due to ongoing COVID restrictions and the 
current travel ban now in place.  
 
You will be reimbursed for the balances that you have already paid. Please email  
info@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk with the title PGL refund to inform us who the cheque should 
be made payable to, and it will be sent out to you. 
 
 
Many thanks for your understanding,  
 
Mrs Hannaway  
Headteacher  
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